
BICENTENNIAL MEETING 

June 11, 1975 

Joan Pope, Kay Cutler, Hazel Jackson, Fran Keyes, Penny Horne, Bert Andresen 
and Maxine Borah. 

We will not buy a film, as the library will have one which they will lend. 

The village would like the garden clubs to landscape some areas in the village 
but, in view of poast experience, we will not commit ourselves, to anything without 
knowing the cost, the plan and the maintenaance. 

Roy Crumrine has antagonized the Historical Society by moving a desk and a proosed 
telephone into their roomsk, and making plans for them to be the answering servie 
for the bi-centennial. Carol McClintock will nominate Corliss Anderson to replace 
Roy Crumrine as permanent chairman of the bi-eentennial committee, at the june 18 
meeting at Middle School, 8;00 p.m. 	Garden clubs members ade requested to attend 
to vote against Roy Crumrine. 

Kay Cutler suggested doing the flower arrangements in the old homes that will be 
opened, also working twith the historical society. 

Childrens flower show discussed. 

Joan Pope suggestdd an antique and flower show, using antiques as staging, at 
Langendorf Field. A flower show chairman would be needed. Maxine Borah will 
ask Claudia Mandabach if she would consider it, and repOrt back to penny Hornn. 

Fran Keyes suggested along with the show, food be served, such as a sidewalk cafe 
using set-up baskets of wine, sandwiches, fruit or bars. This would eliminate 
Langendorg Field so other places such as buildings in Barrington that may be 
opened for the ti-centennial be investigated. 

Definite plans can not be made until we have more information concering the plans 
and dates of the Barrington celebration. 

Penny Horne was directed to tell the committee that we plan to participate in 
service project, but as we have 8,garden clubs to consult, and about 300 members, 
we need information concerning the plans and dates of the barrington celebration 
before we can finalize our plansl Penny will also discuss the possibility of 
working with the Historical Society, depending upon the passibility of integrating 
our plans with theirs, but not as a part of their telephone answering service. 

respectfully submitted, 

Maxine Borah 



June 1, 1975 

Dear Fellow Council Members: 

am directing this letter only to those Council 

members present at last Monday's meeting for pur-

pose of clarification which I will try to explain. 

In the Bi-Centennial sheet listing choices of in-

volvement, we elected to purchase a film for a 

maximum of $100.00. In our enthusiasm we assumed 

that the film the Bi-Centennial Committee was talking 

about must be "The Story of A Patriot" from Williams-

burg, Virginia. 

Sadly, it wasn't. The Bi-C. film is called"Illinois, 

76", published by Goldsholl Associates, 420 Frontage 

Road, Northfield. This is a 16 mm sound and color 

film, it cots $60.00, and lasts 131/2 minutes. The 

film's message is how to get involved personally 

and as a community in the Bi-C celebration. 

I then contacted the Audio-Visual Director of The 

Williamsburg Foundation who gave me the following 

information on their film, "Story of A Part". 

It is a 36 minute, 16 mm sound and color film 

available for purchase for #365.00. It must be 

shipped to an institution of learning, library, 

museum, etc. which will become its' eventual 

permanent resting place. The purchaser may rant 

it out on a temporary basis, say for one year to 

anyone he choses, it must simply end up again 

at its' place of shipment. 



ordially, 

Penny Horne 
381.4731 

Council Film -2 

Complication numbet one - I received a call from a 

member of the library board who informed me they had 

intended purchasing the film "Illinois 0 76" for the 

ltrary, to be loaned free with a projector to any 

interested organization. The Library Board will 

vote on this purchase June 9 and inform me of their 

decision, but the pr a pect is an affirmative vote. 

So with all this in mind I will not purchase any 

film until we re-convene in June. 

I would greatly appreciate any thoughts you have 

on the matter. Sorry the film idea looks so glum. 
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